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I am writing in opposition of SB210. As a resident in a rural community I fear that 

eliminating mail in ballots will create barriers for elderly, people with disabilities, and 

people who do shift work (such as healthcare workers, first responders, caregivers, 

production workers etc.) who cannot take the day off to go stand in line to vote in 

person. There has been no evidence of large scale fraud in Oregon. Our County 

Clerks and their staff work hard to ensure that ballots are verified and counted 

appropriately. Please do not support this bill which will make voting more difficult for 

everyone.  


